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22/03/2021  16:13:472021/0756/P OBJ Helen Janecek As a nearby resident of the Quickswood sector of the Chalcots Estate I object to this planning application on 

the grounds that no assessment has been undertaken of the impact on rights of light to neighbouring 

dwellings. It is unclear whether an engineering assessment has been made of the ability of the foundations to 

support an additional storey. The proposed extension to this property would detract from the architectural 

integrity of the terrace of which it forms part.

23/03/2021  21:48:462021/0756/P SUPPRT Gary D. My wife and I support the request. First, it falls in line with Government intention, as reflected in recent revised 

planning law. Second, we believe it is reasonable approach in line with modern way of living, and especially in 

the heels of a post-Covid world where working and learning - from home is to become a norm. Embracing this, 

and similar requests, will contribute to the well-being of the Quickswood community.

19/03/2021  11:19:182021/0756/P SUPPRT Fatos Akbay In a world where everyone needs more space, working from home and taking care of elderly, i see no reason 

why we wouldn¿t let people extend their living spaces so long as it is done tastefully and in line with the 

architecture of the Estate.

I am definitely supportive as a neighbour.

19/03/2021  10:14:532021/0756/P SUPPRT Michael Citron I fully support this application as this will be beneficial to the owners of the property

22/03/2021  22:47:012021/0756/P SUPPRT Michael Citron We(as neighbours) support building one extra storey to the adjacent  house .

It appears to be a reasonable plan and will not cause harm to our enjoyment of our property.

It will create more space for family use and for home working in the future.

21/03/2021  16:37:452021/0756/P OBJ Amanda and 

Kenneth Elliott

The Quickswood sector of the Chalcots Estate is a unique, well-preserved, example of 1960s/70s 

architecture, providing an open and attractive place to live.  It is of special character and makes a contribution 

to Primrose Hill as a desirable area in which to live.  The fact that it has to date been preserved in its original 

state is an important part of its attraction. Random additions by way of additional storeys would ruin it visually 

and 22 Quickswood is right in the centre of the estate on the end of a small terrace of identical two-storey 

houses; an additional storey on just one of them would be a complete eyesore.
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